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As most of you know, the action in some regions started early Saturday morning, and the Sault was no exception. It was discovered very late Friday evening that the IceBreaker, "Samuel Risley" had docked here. At 6:00 am on the Saturday, I set up a picket line and asked the crew to leave the ship to support their brothers and sisters from Tables 1 and 2. An hour later, we had 12 members from the crew booked in a downtown hotel; spending money available to those that required some financial help; and most importantly, local members walking the picket line with them. 

We kept the lines up 24 hours per day, right through until the Monday evening when the ship's crew was ordered by PSAC to return to duty. 

On that same Monday, members from Tables 1 and 2 formed strong lines at the International Bridge.  At times, this line slowed traffic to a near crawl for those wishing to enter the U.S.

We allowed all Transport Trucks through the lines unimpeded, and this was met with further support from them, as some seemed to have encountered short-term vehicle problems as they started their journey across the bridge. 

For the 3rd and final "Workless Wednesday", it was decided that we would disrupt what routines management had put in place. Lines went up at 7:00 am, and when the managers came out to walk with us as they have done so in the past, we went into work. One 1/2 hr. later, we were back on the streets and an hour later were back at work and again.  30 minutes later we were out again. 

We then proceeded to our MP's office for our 4-hour BBQ and to our surprise and his, it was discovered our MP was in his office.  OH YEA! 

At 2:00pm we ended our BBQ festivities, and once more returned to work with our 1/2 hr. in and 1/2 hr. out routine. 

So that's what we did here.  Now, we would like to hear from you out there.

In Solidarity

David R. Comba 
